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fib Symposium 2023 Full Paper Notification

fib Symposium 2023 <secretariat@fibsymposium2023.org>
Fri 3/24/2023 12:46 PM

To: Federico Accornero <federico.accornero@polito.it>

Dear Federico Accornero,

On behalf of the organizing committee, we would like to thank you for submitting a full paper to
the fib Symposium 2023, Building for the future: Durable, Sustainable, Resilient that will be held in
Istanbul, Turkey on 5-7 June 2023.

With more than 400 full papers received, high quality keynotes and invited theme lecturers, and full support of
fib International, we are confident that fib Symposium 2023-Istanbul will be another great event of this
symposium series.

The International Scientific Committee has completed the full paper review process and we are happy to
inform you that your full paper with the title “A fracture mechanics approach to the design of fibre-
reinforced and hybrid-reinforced concrete beams” and the ID number 1526 has been accepted.

Please see the comments on your full paper below

Reviewer 1

The paper Is very well written and very organized. The methods and numerical approaches are very clear,
and the discussions are valid. My only suggestion is to improve the quality of equations 1 to 6. I believe they
were pasted as images rather than using math formulations.

Reviewer 2

This is a good paper presenting the application of a fracture mechanics based model to predict the structural
behaviour of fiber reinforced and hybrid reinforced concrete beams.

We kindly remind you that you need to submit the copy-right form in order to publish the full paper in the
symposium proceedings book until the deadline 31 March 2023. Please note that this deadline is absolute
and strict for us to be able to deliver the proceedings book which will be published by Springer and indexed
by WoS and Scopus, at the symposium.

It should also be emphasized that the papers of the authors, who are not registered until 31 March 2023 will
not be included in the symposium proceedings. The authors who only submitted an abstract also need to be
registered until 31 March 2023 in order to publish their abstract in the symposium Abstract Book. We would
like to note that one full registration covers the presentation/publication of a maximum of two papers
and a student registration covers the presentation/publication of one paper.

More information about the symposium and the city of Istanbul is available on the website:

www.fibsymposium2023.org

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at info@fibsymposium2023.org

We are looking forward to seeing you in İstanbul.

Kind regards

Symposium Co-Chairs

Prof. Dr. Alper Ilki                           
Head of Turkish Delegation to fib
Istanbul Technical University, Turkey
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Ali Karahan
Deputy Delegate of Turkish Delegation to fib

Dr. David Fernandez-Ordoñez
Secretary General of the fib International


